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Chase-Lubitz Receives Rhode Island 
Monthly Professional Excellence in 
Law Award
Husch Blackwell is pleased to announce that Jeffrey F. Chase-Lubitz has 
received a Professional Excellence in Law award from Rhode Island Monthly 
in the category of Health Care Law.

Partner Chase-Lubitz, based in the firm’s Providence office, provides a variety 
of legal services to healthcare clients, advising on corporate matters, 
transactions, regulatory compliance, contract negotiations, affiliations and 
health data and privacy issues. He joined Husch Blackwell as part of the firm’s 
New England expansion in September 2021.

2022 marks Rhode Island Monthly’s fourth annual presentation of its 
Professional Excellence in Law Awards. Honorees are chosen based on several 
criteria ranging from peer reviews, professional standing and other data 
collected by a third-party survey company. The list is selective, representing 
fewer than six percent of area lawyers.
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